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Dear Mr. Bartoli,
I'm reaching out regarding the LAFCO November 15th meeting. EPASD is failing. The East

Palo Alto City Council is also failing and has been for decades. In light of that, LAFCO
should order the transfer of management and operations to West Bay Sanitation District.

Thank you.


mailto:cmiguelmoreno2018@gmail.com
mailto:RBartoli@smcgov.org

